
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 13, 1995 

 

Steven W. Osborn 

2331 Snowdon Drive 

Arlington, TX  76018-2563 

 

Dear Mr. Osborn: 

 

Per your recent request, I have enclosed copies of the President John F. 

Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act of 1992 and the revised act 

of 1994. 

 

Thank you for your continued interest in the Assassination Records Review 

Board. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan  


